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| live in Benton County.

County government has responsibility for the health and safety of all citizens.

Will the Coffin Butte expansion improve the health and safety of Benton County
citizens? Yes or No.

If the expansion is not approved how will that impact Benton County citizens?
What is the lifespan of the current landfill approval if geographic limits are placed on
the source of materials? Is this expansion necessary if only Benton County is
serviced by the site?

Does the kickback payment to Benton County from Republic Services increase the
cost of trash collection to Benton County citizens?

The Coffin Butte landfill expansion should be denied.

Sincerely,

Alice Grucza
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